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Invitation 
to the  

Town Center Sidewalks Public Meeting 
 
 

The Town of Cape Elizabeth will be constructing 3 sections of sidewalks in the Town Center in 2020 and 2022. 
The sidewalks are in design stage and the public is invited to review the concept plans and to provide 
comments. The meeting will be held on:  
 

Thursday, January 16, 2020 
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

Cape Elizabeth Town Hall 
 

Town Center Sidewalk Segment 1, proposed for construction in 2020, is located on the northern end of the 
Town Center, on the east side of Ocean House Road, extending from Cumberland Farms to the Methodist 
Church. 
 
Segment 7, proposed for construction in 2022, is located near the southern end of the Town Center on the west 
side of Ocean House Road from Jordan Way to the High School driveway. 
 
Segment 8, proposed for construction in 2022, is located at the southern end of the Town Center on the west 
side of Ocean House Road from CSalt Market to Fowler Road. 
 
All sidewalks are being designed to match the "Town Center" standard with a 6' wide sidewalk separated from 
the road by a grassed esplanade (when space allows). Pedestrian lighting and granite curbing/stormwater control 
are also included. All sidewalk segments are partially funded with grants. Concept designs will be posted to the 
town website, www.capeelizabeth.com, for review prior to the meeting. For more information or to provide 
written comments, please contact the town planner at maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org. 
 
We hope to see you on January 16th. 
 


